
           
 

Together We Are Better 

 

Membership Drive 

        FY 2019  

 
Dear Friend, 
 
We are currently conducting our annual membership campaign for fiscal year 2019 - 

which is valid from July 1, 2018 until June 30, 2019.  With support from you, BARC 
continues to grow and provide services to adults with developmental and/or 

intellectual disabilities.  Your membership dues will help us to continue and enhance 
our mission: 

 
ADVOCATING PERSONAL GROWTH & COMMUNITY INCLUSION FOR ALL WE SERVE 

 
 

Membership Categories: 

 
 _______  Senior (65 +) $ 10 
 

 _______  Family  $ 35 
 

 _______  Individual  $ 20 
 
 _______  Donation  $_______  (funds will be used for various   

               individual activities)  
Please make checks payable to Bristol Adult Resource Center, Inc. 

Mail to: BARC  PO Box 726  Bristol, CT  06011-0726 

 

Name:  __________________________________________________________ 
 
Address: __________________________________________________________ 

 
  __________________________________________________________ 

 
Phone: _______________________ Email: _____________________________ 

 
Please indicate by which method you would like to receive materials: 
 Email  Mail 

Cut along dotted line 



 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT! 
 

 

Please Remember: 
 

Membership dues goes directly to fund various individual activities 

throughout the year. In the past, membership has sponsored the 

following activities/events: 
 

 Flowers for the Annual Prom 
 

 Visits and Membership to Chapter 126 
 

 Picnics at Lake Avenue 
 

 Gala Sponsor 
 

 Paid for several individuals to attend the annual BARC Gala 
 

 And many more individual centered activities 
 

Your membership dues are used for the purpose of positively impacting 
the lives of the individuals served by BARC.  

 

We need your support in order to continue this important work!  
 

Thank you!  


